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Parents Evening 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you for your support during the first week of our full return to the school. It has been fantastic to see 

how well the children have settled back into their learning and an absolute delight to see them working with 

friends whom they have only interacted with remotely over the past 8 weeks. We have made a positive, 

safe and confident return to school and I would like to reiterate our appreciation for the part that you have 

played in this. 

I am pleased to be able to inform you that we will be holding a parent evening for children in Reception to 

Year 6, the week commencing Monday 22nd March 2021.  Due to current restrictions, this will be hosted 

virtually using the online system School Cloud, which allows you to talk to your child’s teacher over video 

and choose your own appointment times with teachers.  

Please see table below for the dates and times available for your child’s parent evening. 
 

Year Group Date Time 

Reception 
23rd March 2021 3:30pm – 6:00pm 

24th March 2021 3:30pm – 6:00pm 

Year 1 
22nd March 2021 3:30pm – 6:00pm 

24th March 2021 3:30pm – 6:00pm 

Year 2 
24th March 2021 3:30pm – 6:00pm 

25th March 2021 3:30pm – 6:00pm 

Year 3 
22nd March 2021 3:30pm – 6:00pm 

23rd March 2021 3:00pm – 5:00pm 

Year 4 
24th March 2021 3:30pm – 6:00pm 

25th March 2021 3:30pm – 6:00pm 

Year 5 
22nd March 2021 3:30pm – 6:00pm 

23rd March 2021 3:30pm – 6:00pm 

Year 6 
22nd March 2021 3:30pm – 6:00pm 

24th March 2021 3:30pm – 6:00pm 

Eden 23rd March 2021 3:30pm – 5:00pm 
 

Consultation slots are set to 10 minutes to enable staff to speak to as many parents as possible. We will 

contact you in due course regarding to booking your child appointment and instructions for making 

appointments. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs S Oppé 

Headteacher 

S t .  A N T H O N Y ’ S  C A T H O L I C  
P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  &  N U R S E R Y  

In the Diocese of Northampton 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs S Oppé, LLB, MA 
Farnham Rd, Farnham Royal, Slough, Berkshire SL2 3AA 

Tel: 01753 645828 | Email: post@stanthonys.slough.sch.uk 
 

Learning, Growing 
And Living with Jesus 

“The glory of God is 
a human being fully alive” 
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